
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome to Lehigh Valley Breathes Year-End Update! 
 
Happy New Year from the Lehigh Valley Breathes team!  As we roll into the New Year, we would like to 
share with you an article written by Molly Bilinski for LehighValleyNews.  Molly covers environment and 
science for LehighValleyNews and has been an active follower of the LVBreathes project from the 
beginning. 
 
Since there is not much news to report on the project front during December except that the monitors 
are “chugging along,” we thought it might be helpful to read another viewpoint on the project. Molly 
interviewed not only project manager Andrea Wittchen for the article but also county executives Lamont 
McClure and Phil Armstrong.  They both had some interesting insights into both the project and its 
value.  Add that to Molly’s own long-term perspective on how the project is progressing and we think 
you will find her article valuable. 
 
https://www.lehighvalleynews.com/environment-science/still-chugging-away-lehigh-valley-air-
monitoring-project-ongoing-amid-setbacks 
 
We will be back at the end of January.  In the meantime, stay warm and safe and breathe easy! 
 
 
Northampton County’s LVBreathes webpage: 
lvbreathes.norcopa.gov  
  
Lehigh County’s LVBreathes webpage: 
lehighcounty.org/Community/Lehigh-Valley-Breathes-Project 
  
The project is designed to enable and engage citizens to learn about air quality and participate in 
decisions that affect air quality. Lehigh and Northampton residents can request to be added to the email 
list at lvbreathes@gmail.com. 
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